PETER SHUMLIN

Governor

State of Vermont

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

July 1, 2014

William P. Cody
Vermont State Director
292 Westwood Drive
Montpelier, VT 05602

Dear Bill,
It is my pleasure to let you know that I approve the recommendation of Ms.
Kathleen Berard from So. Burlington, Vermont and Ms. Aislinn Doyle from Burlington,
Vermont to be appointed to a local Selective Service Board.
I appreciate their willingness to serve.
Sincerely,

ster Shumlin
Governor
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